From: Zoe Shaw |l @'ondon.anglican.org>

Sent: 01 May 2020 14:01

To: Margaret Davies

Cc: Kevin Rogers; Leonard Hawkins

Subject: RE: St. Mary the Virgin, Primrose Hill: proposal to install solar panels on the south

pitch of the nave roof.

Dear Margaret

Thank you for your email. | am very well thank you and | hope you are well also. So the new proposal was
considered at the last DAC meeting on Tuesday and the committee agreed to recommend the proposal and ratified
their endorsement of the scheme. | will get the formal letter across to you as soon as possible, it is standard practice
for us to wait for the minutes of the meeting to be agreed however before offering the formal advice.

| will confer with Kevin on this and if | can get the letter across to you sooner | certainly will do.
Kind Regards

Zoe Shaw.

From: Margaret Davies [N

Sent: 01 May 2020 13:46
To: Zoe Shaw
Cc: Kevin Rogers Leonard Hawkins|

Subject: St. Mary the Virgin, Primrose Hill: proposal to install solar panels on the south pitch of the nave roof.

Hello Zoe,

| hope that you are safe and well?

| wonder if there is any chance you could let me know the outcome of the DAC’s consideration of the proposal to
install 2no. rows on solar panels on the south pitch of the nave roof at St. Mary the Virgin, Primrose Hill?

Leonard is submitting the revised application for planning Permission to the Planning Officer, Kate Henry, at the
London Borough of Camden today. It would be extremely helpful to be able to include aa positive endorsement
from the DAC.

Failing this, might you be able to let me have a copy of the DAC’s supportive response to the 23018 submission?

In hope and with very best wishes,
Margaret

Margaret Davies RIBA. AABC. FRSA.
Partner

MRDA Architects LLP.
Architects and Conservation Consultants

3 King Street Cloisters, Clifton Walk, London W6 0GY

www.mrda.co.uk
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